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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Sasha Kramer <sashajane19@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 12:53 PM
To: City Council
Subject: vote YES to support rail AND trail!

Hello, 
 
I'm writing as a resident of 38th Ave to express my strongest support for allowing Santa Cruz County to 
build the already-funded Rail Train from Monterey & Park to New Brighton State Beach. We need a safer 
way to bike in our community, and a YES vote on this issue will allow residents to get to the beach safely 
while preserving the existing Rail Trail grant funding.  
 
Please vote YES on this issue! I'm so excited to have a safe bike trail to get to the beach and enjoy our 
town without worrying about being hit by a car that's speeding and veering into the bike lane!  
 
Sasha Kramer 


